Treasurer’s report 2017

Account Balance as at 30/6/2017 $8706.02

This year the Pony Club had a loss of $251.53 as the report shows. Last year we made a profit of $761.12.  The major change has been the electricity and water accounts which have doubled from last year.  The committee also decided to subsidise Lesson fees again.

Our membership numbers were good with 23 Juniors, 10 Adults, 2 EA and 10 financial members which were comparable to last year.

The canteen did well with a profit of $707.81.  This included a profit of $377.00 from the Tour Down Under BBQ sales.

Last year I applied for the Sport and Recreation Grant which was declined again!  I applied again in the second round and will be advised around the 31st July.  If successful we will be purchasing a ride on mower.

I would like to thank all the committee members for this year and look forward to next year.

Christine Drodge


